
Fall 
NEWSLETTER

DATES TO REMEMBER

UPCOMING events
Halloween Party 

October 31st

3:00-4:30
Holiday Open House 

In December 
(more info to follow) 

Please bring in
your family

pictures to complete 
the family wall  

MMSSCDC thanks and appreciates all the
families for their support during the summer.
What a great summer! We had lots of successful
field trips and many activities including visits
to the Legislature, Corn Maze, and the spray
park. Look for pictures of our summer activities.
And now we are looking forward to our winter
months hoping to make them as enjoyable as we
can for the children and their families.
Please join us in the Halloween celebration, we will
be having dress up time, fun snacks and a bit of
trick or treating in the building.
Also feel free to be a part of any activity your
children may be doing when you pick them up,
they LOVE that!

Center Closed for 

Remembrance Day:

Nov 12th 2018

No School on Nov 13th

and 14th and 26th

Holidays Closed

from December 24th

to January 1st

Reopened January 2nd

MARIA MONTESSORI

STEPPING STONES DAYCARE- DOWNTOWN

10545- 108 st (nw)

780-705-1834

Reminders:
• Please remember to sign your children in

and out daily.
• Kindly drop your child in the room.
• Parents with Strollers please remember to

fold your stroller and neatly tuck it
away, we appreciate your cooperation.

• All parents please remember to pay your
childcare fees by the 10th of each month
otherwise we will have to charge late fees
on them.
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Birthdays: 
Happy Birthday to the 
children celebrating 
their birthdays in Oct 
and Nov .
TODDLERS :
• Myles
• Gurkripa
• Mivaan
PRESCHOOL:
• Evelynn
• Johnsen
• Kirti
• Ahmed
• Acelynn
KINDER:
• Victoria
• Selena
• Cohen
OSC:
• Amanda
• Finlee

And as always with this time of year and
temperature dropping Please remember to have
the following items with your children at all
times:
• Comfortable indoor shoes and out door boots
• Extra clothing
• Winter jacket/ snow pants/ toque/ mittens
• Water bottle

PARENT INVOLMENT:
• We take this opportunity to thank all the

parents for supporting our program.
• We ask you to continue to show your

support
• Kindly feel free to give your suggestions

on how we can make the center better.
• Kindly give your suggestions for the

center policies.
• We are also going to conduct annual

surveys to get input from parents.

Do not forget to Like us on 
Facebook @ mmsscdc

Kindly also take a note of our new
email address:

steppingstones108@gmail.com
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